



Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary
Department of CT
Membership
Bulletin #10
April 2023

## MISSION POSSIBLE April Membership Drive April 8-23rd

## Eastern Conference Membership Drive weeks

We have gotten our National President Jane Reape, who is from the Eastern Conference Proud of us in the EC at 100% overall however, as of March 17<sup>th</sup> CT is at 98.39%. We are on the move and still moving.

Eastern Conference has asked us to have this membership drive. Let's Do our best! Pick a Day and go for it! Districts/Auxiliaries

## TAKE A PICTURE OF YOUR MEMBERSHIP DRIVE AND SEND IT TO ME

Let's use this April Membership Drive as a Catalyst to Drive us forward.

If you are having a function already combine a Membership Drive along with it.

## MISSION POSSIBLE We can do this!

Kathie Fleischauer- Department of CT Membership Chairman 2022-23 kathiefleischauer@gmail.com/ 274 Church St. #7B, Guilford, CT 06437/Tel # 203-823-7946